
Fortnightly Class 5 Newsletter 
Friday 2nd May 2025  

Your child’s learning is very much a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please 
telephone the school office, come and see us or contact via email.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Certificate Winners 
 

Last Week 

Christian Value – Georgia for being a 
trustworthy member of Class 5. 
 
Curriculum Award  - Jayden for 
demonstrating great recall in 
Science. 
 
Star Writer- Myles for excellent 

presentation and accuracy when 

writing relative clauses. 

 

This Week 

Christian Value – Sonia for the peace 

and calm she radiates in class. 

 

Curriculum Award – Millie for 

consistently going the Extra Mile. 

 

Star Writer – NA 

 

 
 

WELL DONE! 

 

 

 

 

Notices  

A Bikeability letter has been sent home with a QR link/web address to their 
online registration and consent form. If you haven’t already, please can you 

ensure this form is completed by Monday 5th May at the latest. Many 
thanks. 

 

Staff Contact Details 

Mr Pratley 
s.pratley@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

 
School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 

Key Dates 
Thursday 8th May – VE Day 
Children to dress up in red, white and blue. 
 
12th – 15th May:   SATs Week. 
All year 6 children will be provided with toast and a drink  
from 8:45am. 
 
19th-23rd May – Extreme English Week –  
Friday 23rd May -  Dress Up as an Adjective Day  
23rd May– Last day of Summer 1. 
 
 
 
 
 

Class Open Door 

Please feel free to visit me 

In Year 6 and ask any  

questions you may have. 

Mr Pratley  

 

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

Alternatively, you can email me 

using the contact details at the 

top of the page. 

Class News 

With the SATs being just four school days away as I write 
this newsletter, you will not be surprised to hear that we 
have had a greater focus on the core subjects of Reading, 
Maths and Grammar since returning from the Easter break. 
There is SO much learning to revise and ‘re-remember’ – it 
is akin to keeping all the plates spinning without any falling 
off! Of course, the children are working hard, embracing 
and learning from the small mistakes that they may make.  

We are keeping up with the wider curriculum learning 
however, where we are excited to have begun designing 
ideas for a pasta salad and individual pizza in DT. Thank you 
to all those who have contributed £2 towards the cost of the 
ingredients (as far as I know, no-one has specified fillet 
steak!). In Science we are building our knowledge of the 
cardiovascular system and this will enable the children to 
plan investigations into lung capacity and the effect of 
exercise on heart rates. I am so pleased that we are giving 
time in History lessons to learn about the incredible 
civilisation of Benin in Africa. This will allow the children to 
learn a great deal from artefacts and also debate whether it 
is right that many of these items are held in museums all 
round the world. 

Please see the notice above about Bikeability – it is vital that 
you register your child for this training by May 5th. Please do 
get in touch if you have any queries regarding this. 

Mr Pratley 
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